
To The RI Legislature  
I’m writing to urge you to approve H5527 to continue to support the Children’s Mobile Response and 
Stabilization Service Act for the youth in our state. It is life saving and must be given priority. Several 
other benefits: 
 

o Over 1,300 children served statewide since October 2022. 
o More than 90% successfully diverted from hospitalization. 
o $2.2 million saved in avoidable emergency room costs 

Thank you, 
Pamela Riley 
17 Oakwood Avenue  
Lincoln, RI 02865 
 


